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Re: REMINDER - Standard & Poor’s Looks At The Lloyd’s Market  
Tuesday, May, 17, 2005 

 
 

This is to remind all members and other interested insurance professionals of the upcoming 
Standard & Poor’s seminar on May 17, 2005 from 8:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m. Note the venue has been 
changed and the presentation is now being held at the Standard & Poor's offices in the 
Bayview Room, 37th floor, 55 Water Street, NY 10004. 

Marcus Rivaldi will be presenting on the Lloyd's Market and reviewing Standard & Poor's 
approach to the Lloyd's Syndicate Assessments (LSA). 

If you would like to attend, see the attached for further details on this event as there is still time to 
register. 
 
Hope to see you at the seminar. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All current ELANY bulletins and other current ELANY publications can be found 
on our website at www.elany.org. 


